
Here are the updates on the Nebraska East Union from August 24: 
 

• First Floor restrooms, sitting stairs, and atrium lounge are now open. 

• Carpet in bowling and welcome desk installed. 

• Bowling lane installation continues. Furniture and lane installation scheduled to finish around 
September 20. 

• Convenience Store on 2nd floor is scheduled for a punch list next week. 

• Furniture in 3rd floor offices is installed, final loose ends are wrapping up, and office move-ins 
will begin this week. 

• Dirt cleanup on the site continues with the focus on getting dirt filled in the planters on the 
outdoor fireplace patio. Everything but the light poles and string lights will be complete soon 
and we plan to have it available for use very soon. 

• 3rd floor meeting rooms A, B, Legacy A&B, and Bluestem furniture installation (or re-installation) 
started today. 

 


